
August 26th- 30th​ is SOAR Week and we will be promoting positive behaviour expectations at Sunrise 

Elementary! 

 

 

It is vital to our school community’s success that everyone strives to SOAR in all areas of the school. You can 

see what SOARing looks like at Sunrise, by visiting the Behaviour Expectations ​link​ on the school’s website 

https://sunrise.canyonsdistrict.org 

 

LOOK OUT! 

The SOAR team will be looking out for Sunrise Eagles that are SOARing in the classrooms and around the school 

throughout the week. Every day, teachers will also be rewarding positive behaviours in the classroom with SOAR 

tickets that will be put into a draw for a daily prize. 

 

 

SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT! 

To build school unity we encourage students and teachers to wear school colors each day. 

 

https://sunrise.canyonsdistrict.org/index.php/__trashed/
https://sunrise.canyonsdistrict.org/index.php/__trashed/

